
From William R. Fortini, Jr., Retired Archaeologist,  Hawaiian Ocean View Estates, 
Hawaii Island  

I first met Gregory when I became a client of the firm Cronin, Fried, Sekiya, Kekina & 
Fairbanks where he worked as an attorney. Gregory continues to represent me in that 
personal injury case that was successfully pursued and is nearing finalization. I have 
been impressed by Gregory's ability to keep me well informed on the progress of our 
case and more importantly, ensuring that I had the best medical care directly after the 
accident and continuing throughout the legal process. 

I have come to know Gregory not only as a person who shares a common interest in 
the archaeology, culture and history of Hawaii but one who is a most capable attorney 
who always puts my interests first. 

Gregory Lui-Kwan is both personable and professional. I recommend him most highly. 

 
 


